
AllClear Credit Monitoring - Update 
 
In early 2015, AllClear ID Identity Theft Repair & Credit Monitoring services were offered to MMEHT 
members as a result of a cyber-attack against Anthem.  These services were offered for free for 24 
months, and they will start to expire beginning in February 2017.  If you who enrolled in the AllClear ID 
Credit and Identity Theft Monitoring Services (called PRO) after the cyber-attack, you will receive an 
AllClear ID email 30 days prior to the expiration of those services.  The email will inform you of your 
AllClear ID services expiration date and will provide renewal options.   
 
Your expiration date varies and is based on the date you actually enrolled in the AllClear Credit and 
Identity Theft Monitoring Services.  The earliest expiration date will be in February and the latest 
expirations will be in August of 2017.  Therefore, emails will begin in mid-January for those who enrolled 
in February 2015.   
 
As you may recall, Anthem offered voluntary Identity Theft Protection Services (IDPS) to eligible 
members not impacted by the cyber-attack.  Members must currently have active medical coverage 
through an eligible Anthem medical health plan policy to qualify.  Even though law enforcement and 
regulatory agencies have found no evidence that breached member information has been used in 
fraudulent activities after the 2015 Anthem cyber-attack, Anthem believed the additional protection 
would give members greater comfort. 
 
For those eligible members who have 2015 cyber-attack coverage which is expiring, you can register for 
similar services in 2017 through the volunteer IDPS program.  This is the second option in the AllClear 
email you will receive.  MMEHT active medical members are “eligible” members for IDPS coverage. 
 
The email also includes an option to re-enroll with AllClear for a fee.  This is option is only applicable to 
those who enrolled for the services in 2015 but are no longer enrolled in an Anthem medical plan.  
There is no fee for MMEHT members to extend your IDPS services for an additional 12 months. 
 
Please contact AllClear directly at support@allclearid.com with any questions about your IDPS 
coverage.  Thank you.   
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